
603 S. Carolina Ave SE 
Washington DC 20003 
March 1, 1978 
 
Dear José, 
 
I talked with George Kline yesterday, and he told me about your recent operation. I 
hope you are feeling better these days and that you will be back on your feet soon!!! 
I’ve been busy finishing my creativity piece and looking forward to giving a seminar at 
the Hebrew University in Jerusalem later in the spring. 
I’m planning to be in BM later in March. It would be good to see you. 
 
All best to Priscilla- 
Yours- 
[Signatura] 
 
 


